
BOROUGH OF NORTH CALDWELL 
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Adjustment of the Borough of North 
Caldwell Regular Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 10, 2021 has been cancelled.  
The next meeting is scheduled for December 15, 2021 at 7:30 and will be held in-person at 
Borough Hall, 141 Gould Avenue, North Caldwell and will offer remote participation.  See 
Borough website at northcaldwell.org/boards_and_committees/ or contact the Office of the 
Borough Clerk for virtual participation instructions. 
       

Tami Michelotti, Secretary 
       Zoning Board of Adjustment 
 


